
Dear Mr. Bennet and Friends at Stout Middle School, 

                Thank you for teaming up with Gleaners Community Food Bank to host a food drive at Stout 

Middle School and participating in the Hunger Heroes School Challenge for the 2015-2016 school year. 

Through your school’s terrific efforts we received a total of 1,812 pounds of food. Your donation will 

provide approximately 1,503 meals to our neighbors in need! Please extend our thanks to all who 

participated. 

                Because you raised over 1,000 pounds of food, you are now an official member of the Gleaners 

Community Food Bank Half-Ton Club! Congratulations! You will receive a certificate in the mail and your 

school will be listed on Gleaner’s Hunger Heroes website at the end of the month. 

                Without advocates like you Gleaners would not be able to collect over 2.5 million pounds of 

food each year through food drives in our communities to distribute to our more than 510 partner 

agencies. Through your support, you are helping to connect hungry people with the food they need 

when and where they need it. 

                We hope to have you on board next year for the Hunger Heroes School Challenge! The winners 

of the monthly challenge, who will receive an Emagine Entertainment prize package, will be announced 

at the beginning of next month. Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of further 

assistance in any way. 

                Thank you, again, for choosing Gleaners and supporting our mission to nourish communities 

and feed hungry people. I look forward to working with you again in the future! 

Best Regards, 

Natalie Davidson 
Food and Fund Drive Coordinator 
Gleaners Community Food Bank 
2131 Beaufait 
Detroit, MI 48207 
(866) 453-2637 ext. 207 
ndavidson@gcfb.org 
  

Interested in hearing about upcoming Gleaners events in the community or want see what we have 

been doing? Sign up to receive our eNewsletter. 

To learn about upcoming volunteer opportunities or hear stories from our community partners, register 

to receive the Volunteer eNews. 

Gleaners is a 501[c][3] organization. Your donation is 100% tax deductible to the extent allowed by law; 

you received no goods or services for this contribution. For more tax information, visit our website 

atwww.gcfb.org. 
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